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Notification

1. Effective 1 January 2022, a uniform RRG Block of three years will be applicable to all faculty members
(regardless of their date of SAU joining).

2. A faculty member may use a maximum of 20% of the total amount to which he or she is entitled in a block
of three years (either in one or multiple tranches) for payment of publication charges to reputed journals, if
the RRG account has a balance.

3. The entitled amount will be credited annually at the start of each year, and any unused amount will be
carried forward to the following year of a RRG Block.

4. If a faculty member is unable to attend a conference due to a rejection of visa or any other unavoidable
circumstances, the amount spent on conference registration, visa application, air ticket cancellation, etc.
may be reimbursed out of the available RRG after approval of the competent authority.

This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority. ‘
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1. All concerned
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3. AD(ICT) to upload this on SAU’s internal website
4. Notification File




